From: Deer Park RV Owners Assoc. dprvoa@gmail.com
Subject: Trim Color Survey
Date: September 6, 2021 at 7:25 AM
To: undisclosed-recipients:;
Bcc: bwheat466 @gmail.com

PROPOSED ADDITION OF WHITE COLOR FOR TRIM ON SHEDS

On lot 137 The shed trim is white. The board is wanting to know if you approve of adding this
color as a choice for the trim color. The sheds on the homeowners lots will have a choice of the
green or the white. If a majority like the new option a color number will be given to those wishing
to paint their trim white with a color swatch so it can be matched and all sheds with white trim
look alike. If the majority do not want that to be an option the shed on lot 137 Will be painted
green to match all existing sheds.

If you have not looked at the shed on lot 137 please take time to do that and get back to us by E-
mailing us at dprova@gmail.com.

A YES vote means that it will be approved.

A NO vote means that it will not be approved and the shed on lot 137 will paint the trim green to
match existing trim on sheds in the park.

If Pam was able to talk to you in person and you let her know what you thought please note that
we still need your vote in E-Mail form
10 days from receiving this E-Mail.

Thank you for your consideration on this.
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